SUSP Music Winter Concert Series 2012

Dear SUSD Strings Parents and Students,

Our students have been doing a great job this year, and now we are looking forward to our annual Winter concert on Tuesday, December 18 at 7:00 PM.

Please report to Saratoga High School McAfee Theater no later than 6:00 PM dressed in concert uniform ("white from the waist up and black from the waist down" for all groups except Vivace Strings, who are to wear their Redwood concert uniform as done for the Mitty HS Fall Festival), and with your instrument in good repair, and your music ready to go.

Parents are asked to drop students off and then return again by 6:50. Doors will not be open until this time.

The education of good concert etiquette requires that all students and parents remain for the entire performance (lasting approximately 60-90 minutes) and support each other. Students should plan to stay until the end of the concert.

Please bring family and friends to support our young performers! Our concerts are free of charge, and all are welcome!

We hope you will attend all of our Winter concerts (all beginning at 7:00 PM), which are:

- Redwood Jazz Band & Choir: Monday, December 10
- Bands & Color Guard: Monday, December 17
- Strings: Tuesday, December 18

Warm wishes for a happy, safe, and blessed Holiday Season!



\rightarrow	Return this	s nac	re to	vour te	acherl	\leftarrow	\leftarrow	~	←	\leftarrow	←	\leftarrow	(
								INCLUITION.	, pac		your to	acrici.	•	•	•	•	•	•	•	•

It is absolutely essential to the teacher and your ensemble that you attend your group's performances!

I have read and understand the letter regarding my student's performance at the annual Winter Concert.

My student will be at the performance!

SUSD Strings Concert: Tuesday, December 18 6:00 Performer Report, 7:00 PM Start Time Saratoga High School McAfee Theater

Student Name:		
Parent Signature:		